
  

   

February 1, 2019 

 

How is the expansion going? 

    

Since early December, GLMG General Contractors and their sub-contractors have been busy preparing our site 

for the construction of both the Member’s Grille and the event center. 

    

Initially, they cleared trees and demolished the dry storage building located on the left side of the HC. 

 

    

     

They also removed the roof over the left side entrance and changed the front window that has now become an 

ADA accessible entrance. 

   



     

 

 
     

Additionally, all of our heating and AC units were relocated from the right side of the HC to the front of the HC 

in preparation for the demolition of the old pool building which occurred in the first week of January. 

 



             

 

Old pool building used for extra refrigeration. 

      

 
     

We then tore up the concrete patio over the old pool. 

    



 
    

All of this demolition is in preparation for laying the plumbing groundwork and pouring the footers and 

foundation for both new buildings. Unfortunately, but as expected, the wet weather has slowed us slightly in 

getting these foundations underway.  We are very hopeful that the foundations will start in early 

February.  Candidly, we always knew this would be the slowest building stage and most affected by weather. 

    

There are many things going on behind the scenes as our existing HC is impacted everyday by our expansion 

project. We are continually relocating equipment and supplies as both our storage and seating areas are 

diminished.  We appreciate your patience and understanding as we move forward. 

    

We are particularly pleased and excited at our January Harbor Club revenue numbers.  Thank you very much for 

your continued support,your extra visits to the Harbor Club are making a difference!  We will continue to update 

you regularly as our project gets out of the ground. 

     

Thanks for reading, 

    

Your FLCC Board.  

yourboard@fawnlakecc.com  
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